
PUPIL BULLETIN  TUESDAY 14 NOVEMBER 2017 
Group Tutors 

Please issue the letters included in today’s registers to all S5/6 Pupils.  
 

Please also display the Children In Need Insert in today’s registers and inform pupils each day of the CIN activities. 
 
1 S4, S5 and S6 Pupils – Sleep Scotland 
 There will be an S4 assembly P2 TODAY and also an S5/S6 assembly P3 TODAY (Tuesday, 14 

November).  Please register then attend in the Theatre. 
Mrs A Balfour 
 
2 S1 Pupils - Badminton Festival 

Any S1 pupils who are interested in attending a Badminton festival with Stromness, can they please give their 
names in to Mr Garson in PE by Wednesday lunchtime.  The festival will take place at Picky on Friday 17 
November from 1:30-3:30. 

Mr M Garson 
 
3 S4-S6 Pupils – Fitness Suite 
 Please note that the allocated times for staff and pupil use of the fitness suite has now changed.  Monday 

and Wednesday will now be for S4/5/6, meanwhile Tuesday and Thursday will be for Staff. 
Mr M Garson 
 
4 S4-S6 Pupils – N5 English Supported Study 

Come to room 71a if you would like some support.  I will be concentrating on RUA: Reading for Understanding, 
Analysis and Evaluation. Every Tuesday after school (3.45pm-4.30pm) 

Ms A McTaggart 
 
5 All Pupils – Music Rehearsals TODAY 
 Senior Choir at lunchtime. Windband – after school. 
Mrs R Harvey 
 
6 S5 & S6 Pupils – Careers Appointments 
 P2 Callie Besant P3 Romana Palmer  P4 Miguel Obsines 
Ms K Liddle 
  

7 All Pupils - Modern Languages Dia de Los Muertos competition 
Many thanks to all the pupils who decorated a sugar skull.  127 pupils entered the competition and some of 
the best skulls will be on display in the Modern Languages department.  Congratulations to Kiah Scollie in S2 
Hannah Phillips in S1 who made the final short list.  Unfortunately, there could only be one winner and we 
are delighted to announce that Andrea Brough in S4 was voted the best "calavera".  She can collect her 
prize, a £10 gift card, from S002. 
Thank you again for all these beautiful designs and we hope that you will take part in our forthcoming event: 
"The Modern Languages Christmas tree". 

The Modern Languages Dept 

 
 


